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Welcome 

We are so excited to be back in school and ready to start a new term 

filled with learning! We will be reading The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe this term, which is such a rich and exciting story filled with 

wonder. We cannot wait to see each pupil’s imagination come alive. 

As the weather gets warmer, we will take advantage of the ability to 

work outside more, which will be a welcome change for us all.  

 

 

Key Class information 

P.E. - Thursday afternoon. Please ensure pupils 

bring in a change of clothes and suitable shoes.  

We encourage all pupils to drink during the day. If 

you wish for your child to have juice, please feel free 

to send some in. 

Please send in a suitable snack for pupils to eat mid-

morning.  

 

 

Curriculum 

This term we will be looking at our own mental 

health and how we identify emotions and 

feelings in PSHE. This is a very important topic 

that looks at positive ways in which to express 

our feelings and start to work through these.  

In literacy this term we will finish off the term 

with a newspaper report. In order to get to this 

final piece of work, we will look at improving our 

comprehension skills through art and story 

writing.  

In maths, we will continue following White Rose 

Maths, using the resources and lesson plans to 

support pupils within their designated groups. 

This term, we will be focusing on money, in 

particular, problem solving using money.  

We have decided to use our science lessons to 

complete a worm survey of the areas close to 

school. Please do send in wellies and waterproof 

coats weekly.   
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Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk  

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

Protea Class Staff 

    
Kerryn Tina Sarah Joe 

       

Whole School Diary Dates 

06/05/2022 New Building Opening Ceremony  
13/05/2022  Futures Fayre 
18/05/2022 HPV vaccination for Year 8 pupils 
27/05/2022 Jubilee Celebrations and last day of 

term 
 
Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a named 
envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for food 
lessons. 
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